
Don’t lose your health care 
coverage.

! Important!

If you have health care coverage with the Healthy Michigan Plan, 
a Medicaid program, a change is coming. Starting January 2020, 
many will have to take a moment to report 80 hours a month of 
work or other activities like job search to keep coverage. Some will 
be excused if they are unable to work due to health or other reasons.

See how this change affects you. Get the details 
at HealthyMichiganPlan.org.
1-800-642-3195 (TTY: 1-866-501-5656)


